
THE DINKUM OIL # 33 
A drop from the Council of Heritage Motor Clubs to keep you going. 

 

 

CHMC Annual Rallies. 

• Our traditional annual rally has served our Council well for the past 55 years and provided enormous 

satisfaction and enjoyment for our members. However, as no CHMC club is in the position in 2026 to 

host our annual event we regretfully advise there will not be a rally next year. 

• The CHMC Committee has decided to take this interval as an opportunity to review the annual rally 

and consider new formats or programs that suits more of our members yet reduces the tasks involved 

for host clubs. 

 

• To begin this review we are conducting a survey and need input from club members and clubs whether 

you attend our annual rally or not.  
 

• The closing date for rally survey submissions is 30th August 2025. The results will be presented to 
delegates at our next meetings at Cowra in October. 

 

• The annual rally is Council’s premier event so please ensure that everyone in your club has the 
opportunity to submit their views so future rallies can be planned to meet their expectations while also 

being desirable for clubs to host. 

2025 AGM. 

• Our Annual General Meeting and Delegates Meeting will be held in Cowra on October 25th, 2025 

where the annual rally survey results will be presented along with other agenda items. Your attendance 

and input are essential to ensure the future of our rallies. 

2026 Delegates meeting. 

• The first Delegates meeting for 2026 is scheduled for 21st March 2026 at Club Macquarie, near 

Newcastle. Additional activities for the weekend for delegates and observers are being considered. 

Details of the meeting and activities will be provided as soon as we have the details confirmed. 

2027 

• Clubs interested in hosting either - 

the 2027Annual Rally (event dates are decided by host club), or 

the CHMC AGM & Delegates Meeting in October 2027 

• are asked to indicate to Council their interest. Please discuss by phone with a Committee member or 

contact Council at secretary@heritagemotoringcouncil.org.au 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

More information about this, and other items of interest, can be found on Council’s website: 

www.heritagemotoringcouncil.org.au 

mailto:secretary@heritagemotoringcouncil.org.au
http://www.heritagemotoringcouncil.org.au/

